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From: Raoul Renaud
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 6/7/2011 9:49 AM
Subject: Fwd: Docket No. 11-KGA-1
Attachments: Grossman Decision POS.pdf; Grossman Decision.pdf; SPGCA-1-LLC-CEC-RPS-1B.do

c; spgca-1-llc-CEC-RPS-1B-S2-Hydro.doc

Please docket this email.  You needn't docket the attachments as they have been submitted to the renewables staff for 
processing.

Raoul A. Renaud
Hearing Adviser II
California Energy Commission
1516 9th Street
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916)651-2020
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message and any attachments are confidential and privileged.  They are intended for the 
sole use of the addressee.
 

>>> Kurt Grossman <kurtg@genergyllc.com> 6/7/2011 9:19 AM >>>
TO: JAMES D. BOYD Vice Chair and Presiding Member Renewables Committee jboyd@energy.state.ca.us 

RE:
"Accordingly, we grant pre-certification to the Applicant, based upon the existing Application, subject to 

the following requirements:"
"1. All incomplete portions of the existing Application shall be completed and submitted to Commission 

staff for review."
"2. The required explanations for why certain specific information is not yet available, and the timing for 

obtaining that information, shall be provided in connection with the existing Application."
"3. Should Commission staff find any deficiencies in these submissions, then the deficiencies shall be 

communicated promptly to the Applicant and confirmed in writing."

Dear Commissioner Boyd,

Again, we would like to thank you for listening to our side of the argument and very much appreciate the decision.

In the decision there were certain omissions or deficiencies in our prepared "Precertification Application" for the "SPGCA-1, 
LLC" SITE.

We have attempted to cure those deficiencies.

The Precertification Application has been revised to include the Latitude and Longitude of the proposed site.

We hope that we have completed this Precertification Application correctly but would gladly correct any mistakes 
immediately to bring this issue to a speedy conclusion.

In a few days we will be emailing another 23 applications for sites connecting to the 3 IOU's accepting our bid responses.

Thank you very much!

Sincerely,
Kurt Grossman
cc; ENERGY COMMISSION
ROBERT B. WEISENMILLER Chair and Associate Member Renewables Committee rweisenm@energy.state.ca.us 
CARLA PETERMAN, Commissioner and Associate Member Renewables Committee
Raoul Renaud Hearing Officer rrenaud@energy.state.ca.us 
Gabriel Herrera Staff Counsel gherrera@energy.state.ca.us 
Tony Goncalves Renewable Energy Office Manager tgoncalv@energy.state.ca.us 
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Kate Zocchetti Renewables Standard Program kzocchet@energy.state.ca.us 
Jennifer Jennings Public Adviser's Office E-mail Preferred publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us 

Attachments:


